
Holiday  Schedule:  All  RMLS™
Offices Closed November 24th
and 25th

Happy Thanksgiving from RMLS™!

In observance of Thanksgiving Day, all RMLS™ offices will
be closed on November 24th and November 25th. In addition,
the RMLS™ Help Desk will close at 5:00 pm on November 23rd.
Normal business hours will resume on Monday, November 28th. 

Help Desk will also not be available for calls on Saturday,
November  26th.  However,  should  you  need  to  report  an
emergency, please call our Corporate Office (503-236-7657 in
Portland, 877-256-2169 outside of Portland) and select the
“Emergency” menu option and a technician will contact you
shortly.
 
We hope your Thanksgiving is very special this year and filled
with great food, family and friends!
 
Want a laugh? Read last year’s Thanksgiving post on our blog:
Why RMLS™ is Like a Thanksgiving Dinner.
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